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Change of Auditor 
 
With effect from today, Allied Farmers Limited has appointed BDO Auckland to replace RSM 
Hayes Audit as its statutory auditor. 
 
The appointment is in no way a reflection of the quality of service provided by RSM Hayes Audit, 
and we would like to thank it for its support and services during its tenure. 
 
Shelley Ruha 
Chair 
 
 
For more information:  
Richard Milson  
richard@nzrlm.co.nz 
ph. 021 274 2476 
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